Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 8:39 AM

To: Eric Englehart (eenglehart@portoakland.com)

Cc: Gary Lieberman (gary.lieberman@woodplc.com); dheinze@portoakland.com; Khatri,
Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO59 Port of Oakland/Albers Mill/Berth 30, 2700 7th Street, Oakland

Eric,

| received notification that one soil bore was to be advanced at the subject site. The approved work plan proposed 5
bores- Is this bore for a preliminary investigation or in error?

Please clarify.

Regards,
Keith



